TRCD working to remove
milfoil from river

The Tahoe Resource Conservation District 1s pioneering a
project on the Truckee River to control the aquatic invasive
plant, Eurasian watermilfoil, which has been growing
prolifically since the late 1990s.

Eurasian watermilfoil is a nonnative aquatic plant that can
spread easily between water bodies by plant fragments adhering
to boats, trailers and other recreational and
angling equipment. Eurasian watermilfoil likely entered the
Truckee River following the overflow of the dam in 1997 and
has been more prolific in the last five to seven years.

For this project only diver assisted hand removal will be
used. Permitting constraints and river flows are contributing
factors to this decision.

Funding for this project has been provided by the Community
Foundation of Western Nevada/Truckee River Fund, California
Department of Parks and Recreation and the Tahoe Fund.

For more info, contact Nicole Cartwright at
ncartwright@tahoercd.org.
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